222 Ridge Road • North Arlington, New Jersey 07031 http://www.narlington.k12.nj.us Ph: (201) 991-6800 / Fax: (201) 991-1656

June 1, 2017

Survey Results

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Thank you for recently participating in a survey covering several topics. Your opinion is highly valued and has been taken into consideration during the decision-making process.

Please see the survey results below along with my comments.

316 Responses (All Parents/Guardian)

Do you prefer a minimum passing score/grade of a "65" or 70"?

65 (57%) 70 (43%)

Upon review of the survey results, we will not be moving forward with increasing the minimum passing score/grade from a "65" to a "70" for the 2017-2018 school year; however, we will conduct this survey again next year.

I hope to see increased support in raising the minimum passing score/grade to a "70" as a way to elevate the bar for our students.

316 Responses (All Parents/Guardians)

For students enrolled at NAMS and NAHS would it be acceptable to move forward with khaki dress pants/jeans being the sole pant option?

Yes (19.3%) No (80.7%)

Upon review of the survey results, khaki dress pants/jeans will remain optional.

37 Responses (Parents/Guardians of Students in Grades 5-7)

Would you be interested in a tuition-based SACC program for your child(ren) already or soon to be enrolled at North Arlington Middle School?

Yes (45.9%) No (54.1%)

Upon review of the survey results, we will be conducting one more survey specifically on this question to ensure that a larger portion of the population has replied.

Thank you for your continued support!

Sincerely,

Stephen Yurchak, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools